
CAROLINE BURNHAM 
joined our New York Office   
on April 16, 2020 as  
Director, Business Development.

Valuation Consulting since 1932

Caroline is a graduate of Pennsylvania State University, 
where she earned a Bachelor of Science degree in  
Economic Statistics/Econometrics. 

She joins Marshall & Stevens from a successful  
business development role at SourceScrub.

Marshall & Stevens is proud to announce that

Caroline can be reached at:

Marshall & Stevens Incorporated
Empire State Building 
350 Fifth Avenue, Suite 4320
New York, NY 10118

cburnham@marshall-stevens.com
212.897.9477 office
724.831.6105 cell 
www.marshall-stevens.com


